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August 25, 2010 

RESS, EMAIL & COURIER 

Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto  ON   
M4P 1E4 

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: EB-2010-0008 - Ontario Power Generation Inc. (“OPG”) 
2011-2012 Payment Amounts for Prescribed Facilities 

Further to OPG’s letters of August 12, 2010 and August 17, 2010 in which it requested 
confidential treatment of certain information in its interrogatory responses and the Board’s 
Procedural Order No. 6, OPG notes that no party to proceeding has objected to its request for 
such treatment.  As a result, OPG has no formal reply submissions to make and reiterates its 
request made in its August 12, 2010 and August 17, 2010 letters.   

OPG notes that Mr. Thompson, counsel to Canadian Manufacturers & Exporters, sets out in his 
letter of August 23, 2010 (the “CME Letter”), various concerns related to OPG’s responses to 
interrogatories L- 4-001 and L-5-010.  Notwithstanding the concerns expressed by CME’s 
counsel, OPG is of a view that the CME Letter does not constitute a motion by CME and that no 
action is requested of the OEB at this time.  As such, OPG does not intend to reply to the CME 
Letter at this time, but reserves its right to do so in the future. 

Yours truly, 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
 
Charles Keizer 

Tel 416.865.7512 
Fax 416.865.7380 
ckeizer@torys.com 

 


